
From: Debbie Barthe <DebbieBarthe@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/26/2012 3:54:54 PM 
Subject: FW: Cyber Hacking

Katherine,

Senator Davis received a call from Mr. Barry Hildes, 843-797-9010. He had read the following editorial in 
the Island Packet

http://www.islandpacket.com/2012/11/25/2288387/onus-should-be-on-south-carolina.html

and is angry that the state is only offering businesses lifetime protection for identity theft. He wants to know if the business 
coverage being paid for by South Carolina or is that a policy of Experian to cover businesses for a lifetime.

He thinks the Governor and the state should to give lifetime coverage to all SC citizens.

Senator Davis asked that I pass this along to Governor Haley's office. Will you be able to speak with Mr. Hildes directly
about these concerns?

Debbie Barthe
For Senator Tom Davis
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